
Kelly Cooper, Assembly President 
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
144 N Binkley Street 
Soldotna, Alaska 99664 
 

President Cooper, 

I will be moving out of Seward and District 6 sometime in February, 2017. Although the exact date is yet 

to be determined, I believe it is in the best interest of my district to move forward with finding a new 

representative as soon as possible. I am submitting my resignation today, January 3, 2017, with an 

effective date of March 8th 2017. 

Respectfully 

 

Brandii Holmdahl 


